

Sandhurst School the opportunity to succeed

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD
Tel: (01344)775678 Fax: (01344) 771575
Website: www.sandhurst.bracknell-forest.sch.uk
E.mail: admin@sandhurst.bracknell-forest.sch.uk

13th September 2017

Dear Parents,

Re: Year 7, 8, 9 and 10 Photographs

I am writing to inform you that company Vancols experienced technical problems with the photography on Monday and therefore they have to return to school on Tuesday 19th September to re-take the photographs. Students will be expected to be <u>full winter uniform</u> for the photograph. In other words, they should wear their shirt and blazer, and boys should wear their school ties. Proofs will be sent home with your son/daughter a couple of weeks later and it will give you full instructions on how to order the photographs if you desire.

We apologise for any inconvenience this might cause.

Yours sincerely,

S Hunt

Ms S Hunt

Deputy Headteacher











Would you prefer to receive your letters by Email? If so, please notify the school and provide us with your Email address